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SB348 is irresponsible.  You are trying to regurgitate the illegal Measure 114.  We 

see what you are doing.  We will not tolerate your unconstitutional laws.   

SB348 will:  1. The proposed bill increases the ‘permit-to-purchase’ fee from 

$65 to $150. This reflects the newfound reality of the bureaucratic complexity of 

Measure 114 and the higher costs of implementation. The result of a higher fee is to 

make buying a gun more difficult for people who live in poor areas. 

2. The bill backdates the prohibition against gun magazines holding more than 

10 rounds to Dec. 12, 2022. If passed, this bill criminalizes the buyers of such 

magazines despite it being legal at the time due to Measure 114 being tied up in 

court. 

3. The bill increases the minimum age to buy a gun to 21. 

4. The bill requires a 72-hour waiting period between the purchase time and the 

delivery to the buyer. 

 

This is blatantly irresponsible for you to waste everyone's time and money passing 

such childish legislation.  SB348 WILL NOT STOP CRIMINALS!  It will only attack 

good citizens.  

 

We see what you are up to with your socialism, Marxism whatever woke crap you 

want to call this stuff.  It is unworthy of statesmen. It is unworthy of legislators and 

governors to promote this filth.   

 

I don't need your permission to be an adult.   

 

We will not now or ever tolerate your disregard for the Oregon constitution, history, 

and the US Constitution.   

 


